
TO: 

FROM: 

Town of Windsor 

Memorandum 

May 9, 2023 

The Honorable Mayor and Town Council 

William G. Saunders, IV, Town Manager tu&,l ,v -~ .. -"·-
SUBJECT: Capital Projects Update 

Duke Street & Virginia Avenue Water Main Replacement 

Agenda Item No. ) Q 0:: 

A pre-construction meeting between town staff, consultants from Bowman Associates, the owner 
of the KCH Contracting, LLC, the winning bidder, and other subcontractors was held on April 
25111 and went well. The contractor is currently finishing up two projects in La Crosse, Virginia, 
after which he intends to start on the Windsor project around the end of May. 

HVLS Fan in Public Works Building 
Delivery of the fan was received on April 5th, 2023. 

Enclosures 
None 

Recommendation 
For Council's information 


